
Rotterdam, 11.02.2021

Update 6 - Weather 

Dear Customers,

In addition to our information earlier this day, the situation in the port of Rotterdam has not eased. According to the 
current status, the departure planned for this afternoon in Rotterdam will not take place. Accordingly, the departure 
tomorrow morning ex Neuss to Rotterdam will unfortunately be cancelled.

Rail traffic to and from the Maasvlakte terminals is still severely restricted due to non-functioning switches on the 
Maasvlakte. Currently, both RWG, APMT and EMX are not accessible.

We will of course keep you informed about the progress. Of course, we are working hard to reduce the effects of this 
"force majeure" (cause weather situation) to a minimum. At the same time, we kindly ask for your understanding that we 
cannot assume any liability for further delays and the consequential costs but are even forced to charge the additional 
costs incurred to you. 

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our team.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


